Minutes 5/10/2005

The t-shirt making went extremely well.  The shirts are stylish and happening and the hottest things at Lawrence that I know of - seriously.  If you said you wanted a t-shirt, please let me know how I can get it to you so you can feel as cool as all the other veggie kids. You get your sweet t-shirt and all I ask is for the $4 monies that it costs. 

Now for other business, there will be a regular meeting tomorrow.  So that's 9:30pm in Ormsby Lounge.  We will be planning our last potluck for this term, our movie night that will be premiering "Peaceable Kingdom", and lots of other fun things.  So be there or don't be there, it doesn't matter because either way, you still smell like a veggie!

P.S. Go the LU website and look for our website which is now up and running thanks to our very own magical Indian man, Nitin Tolani.

